
Head of the Iraqi National Alliance receives Senior Adviser to the President
of the Republic of Iraq Mr. Abdul Latif Rasheed to discuss developments in

the political and security situation

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, head of the Iraqi National Alliance, at his Baghdad office Tuesday

27.09.2016, received Senior Adviser to the President of the Republic of Iraq Mr. Abdul Latif

Rasheed.
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His Eminence with Mr. Rasheed discussed political and security situation and the developments

of preparations and ongoing military operations to liberate the city of Mosul.
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Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim stressed the need to hold meetings that contribute in the convergence of

views, enhance mutual understanding, reassure the Iraqi society and the soothe the souls of

suffering Iraqi people as a result of disagreements that drag the country into a bloodshed and

the differences that cause fragmentation of the country.


